New Faculty Welcomed At Dinner Saturday

One hundred fifty faculty and staff members attended the New-comers' dinner held last Saturday evening at Mahoning country club. New faculty and staff members were welcomed by Dr. Howard W. Jones, president of the college, who served as master of ceremonies in introducing the program, a clever series of skits based on current popular radio programs and characters.

The committee in charge of arrangements included Mrs. G. M. Wilcox, general chairman, Mrs. Howard W. Jones, Mrs. Louis A. Deesz, Mrs. Raymond Falls, Mrs. Nellie Dehnbostel, Miss Vera Jenkins, Mrs. J. E. Smith, and Miss Margaret Evans who was in charge of the program.

The second in the series of programs arranged by the faculty social committee will be a Christmas meeting to be held Dec. 7 at the college.